
The Network Emerges as a Registered Nonprofit in Arkansas, 
Providing Momentum to This Grassroots Movement! 

 

Hot Springs, Arkansas - March 25, 2024 - The Hot Springs LGBTQ+ Community Network proudly 
announces its official status as a registered nonprofit organization in the state of Arkansas.  

Born from a grassroots movement in 2023, this pioneering community organization is dedicated to 
fostering inclusivity, education, and outreach within the LGBTQ+ community in Hot Springs and its 
surrounding areas. 

With a firm commitment to advocacy and support, the Hot Springs LGBTQ+ Community Network 
aims to serve as a beacon of hope and empowerment for individuals of all identities. Through a 
comprehensive range of educational, social, and outreach initiatives, the organization aims to 
create a safe and welcoming environment where LGBTQ+ individuals can thrive and connect with 
one another. 

"As a newly established nonprofit, we are thrilled to embark on this journey of empowerment and 
community building," said Pat Farnan, President of the Hot Springs LGBTQ+ Community Network. 
"Our mission is to build a healthy and thriving LGBTQ+ community while advocating for equality and 
acceptance within the larger population."  

The Hot Springs LGBTQ+ Community Network will offer a variety of programs and services tailored 
to the unique needs of LGBTQ+ individuals and their allies. These initiatives include: 

Educational Workshops: Providing resources and information on LGBTQ+ issues, including identity, 
health, and legal rights, to foster understanding and awareness within the broader community. 

Social Events: Organizing gatherings, social mixers, and cultural outings to create opportunities for 
LGBTQ+ individuals to connect, build friendships, and celebrate their identities in a supportive 
environment. 

Outreach Initiatives: Collaborating with local organizations, schools, and businesses to promote 
inclusivity, combat discrimination, and provide support for LGBTQ+ individuals and their families. 

The formation of the Hot Springs LGBTQ+ Community Network represents a significant milestone in 
the ongoing fight for equality and acceptance in Arkansas. By uniting individuals and allies from all 
walks of life, the organization aims to effect positive change and build a more inclusive society for 
future generations. 

For more information about the Hot Springs LGBTQ+ Community Network and its upcoming 
initiatives, please visit www.hotspringslgbtq.org. 
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